T. F. VANDERLAAN

Oi/ Opera for

MEADOWS BUILDING
DALLAS, TEXAS

February 28, 1957

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
205 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico
Attention: Mr. M. L. Armstrong
Dear Mr. Armstrong:
Pursuant to receipt of your correspondence of February 25, 1957,
we are enclosing herein one additional copy of Form C-105 covering
Humble State E3067, Well No. 2, Eddy County, New Mexico.
Very truly yours,
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YFEV:mw T. F. VanderLaan



